Pete and Emily Twarog
PO Box 407
Meriden

802-280-8013
Permit # 2017-34
Map/Lot 233/26
renovations
178 Chellis Road

06-30-17
Permit 2017-34, 178 Chellis Road. Pete called to have me do the rough in 


electrical and plumbing inspection. Looked okay except for the receptacles 

on each side of the sink too far apart. A large window in front of the sink 


location doesn't allow for it and also the sink is a double bowl with a drain 

board on each side that is over five feet in length.

 

Time 0.5
09-12-17
Permit 2017-34, 178 Chellis Road. I completed the final inspection of the 


house renovation. Everything looked okay except for the downstairs with 


a water closet (toilet) and sink did not have a window or a powered vent. I 


will issue the CO.



Time 0.7
David H Lersch

Plainfield Building Inspector

